
Fairhaven  Police  Union  to
sponsor toy drive

Feeling generous this holiday season? Please
consider  donating!  (Fairhaven  Police
Facebook)

The Fairhaven Police Union is sponsoring a toy drive for local
needy families. If anyone would like to make a donation, the
department is asking people to drop off a new, unwrapped toy
in the front lobby of the Fairhaven Police Station. We are
asking for toys for children of all ages to brighten the
Christmas  holiday  for  less  fortunate  children  in  our
community. All contributions are welcome and will be greatly
appreciated. The members of the Fairhaven Police Department
would like to wish everyone a very happy and healthy holiday
season and extend our best wishes for a wonderful New Year.

The toy drive for the Fairhaven Police Union will be conducted
until December 21st. However, if any donations are received
after that date, we will be sure to put them to good use.
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